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An in-person meeting of the Web Editorial Board was held November 4, 2012 in San Francisco, 

CA in conjunction with the AAHSL/AAMC Annual Meetings.    Judy Consales chaired the meeting 

and attendees included Nancy Tannery and Linda Walton.  MJ Tooey attended as Board liaison.   

The committee continued to work with staff at the AAHSL office to make refinements to the 

site and remove old files.  Moving to a new site design was worthwhile and efforts are ongoing 

to further develop the web site however challenges remain about allocating time to a site that 

does not get high use.  Previous web site committees expressed similar concerns about adding 

photos of member libraries, news feeds, etc. because of the need to refresh this content on a 

continual basis.   Informal surveys of AAHSL members indicate that they use the site on an 

occasional basis for meeting or directory information.  Board members had expressed issues 

regarding accessing of files but this appears to be problematic to resolve due to system 

limitations.  

Recommendations from members for changes or modifications are most welcome.   Linda 

Walton will be assuming chair responsibilities effective November 2013. 
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